Infinity Motorsports
2961 Scott Mill Lane
Jacksonville, Fl. 32223

January 10, 2012

To who it may concern:

Matt was hired as the captain of M/Y Lady Lily in November of 2010. Over the
coarse of these last 15 months, | have gotten to know Matt very well. | was
comforted by the fact that Matt took great pride in his position as the captain of my
yacht. He always insured that Lady Lily appeared immaculate and that all her
systems were in good working order. At the same time he was a good steward of my
money, worked hard to maximize our enjoyment of the yacht, and treated his crew
with both dignity and respect. It is my opinion that Matt posses all the qualifications
and attributes that one might desire in a captain, and | wish him all the best in his
future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Alan Green
Owner M/Y Lady Lily



